
 

 

Greetings, Parkway Families,  

Please take a couple minutes to watch this video announcement: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=L2E57wXA9ys&feature=youtu.be 

Please note the following: 

-Mrs. Allen & Mrs. Brady will be communicating more detailed plans in the days ahead.  

-There will be no elementary video tonight, but expect double the fun tomorrow! 

 

We hope everyone is enjoying the sunshine tonight!  

God Bless, 

 

PCS Administration  
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